
New Era Plumbing and Heating Ltd. June 2017 

   BIRTHDAYS in June: 

Jason -June 20th  

Adam -June 30th  

* 25 BONUS POINTS EACH! 

 

 

 !ƭƭ ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ƎǊƻǳǇ Ǉŀƛƴǘōŀƭƭ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŀǘ bƻǊǘƘ 

{ƘƻǊŜ Ǉŀƛƴǘōŀƭƭ ƻƴ Wǳƭȅ мсǘƘΦ  

tŀƛƴǘōŀƭƭ ŜƴǘǊȅ ŀƴŘ ƭǳƴŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ōȅ ǳǎΦ ¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ Ƨǳǎǘ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ 

ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘΦ  

CŜŜƭ ŦǊŜŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŀƊŜǊǿŀǊŘǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ōǳǊƎŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŀ ōŜŜǊ ōŀŎƪ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ  

ƴŜǿ {ƪȅǊƛŘƎŜ ƻŶŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ пǇƳ-сǇƳΦ 

          bƻǊǘƘ {ƘƻǊŜ tŀƛƴǘōŀƭƭ ƛǎ ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ Ϫ млл [ƻǿŜǊ /ŀǇƛƭŀƴƻ wŘΣ bƻǊǘƘ ±ŀƴπ

ŎƻǳǾŜǊΦ tŀƛƴǘōŀƭƭ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ŀǘ мм ŀƳΣ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŀǊǊƛǾŜ ōȅ млΥпр ŀƳΦ  

         tƭŜŀǎŜ w{±t ōȅ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǘƻ ǎŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǇƻǘΦ 

 

Itôs that time of year again and we would like to invite all staff and their spouses to join us 

for our annual staff camping trip on August 19th anytime after 3pm. 

Please RSVP to Katti via email katti@neweraplumbing.com by Aug 4th.                        

Things we need to know when you RSVP: 

-Are you bringing someone? 

-Are you planning on staying over and if so, are you tenting or bringing a trailer? 



 

 

We want to hear your requests on what you would 

like to see at our upcoming shop tutorials.  

Please email Katti with your ideas! 

 

Aaron and Kodi were selected to receive training 

on the new American Standard VRF system in 

North Carolina last month. They learned a large 

amount of info and now New Era is fully certified 

to install this great new product!  

We will now be installing ductless units and     

multiple equipment zones all with a variable speed 

outdoor unit.  

Ask Aaron or Kodi about this great new system 

and request a class tutorial and we will arrange it 

if enough people are interested!  


